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Hi David,
Hope you had a happy and healthy New Year!

Juliana(Your dedicated Verkada rep) informed me of your upcoming Verkada licensing renewal this July. We
just helped the City of McCleary save money on their renewal by renewing the licenses early to take advantage
of the end of year pricing that Verkada is offering through the end of their fiscal year 1/29. We also were able
to help lock in their legacy pricing. If this is something you're interested in, let us know. Otherwise we can help
you take care of this in July at the standard EDU pricing rate. 
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